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Indiana Paralegal Association Employer Of The Year

The firm was presented with the inaugural "Indiana Paralegal Association
Employer of the Year" award from the Indiana Paralegal Association (IPA)
during its meeting on July 15 at the Columbia Club in Indianapolis. This
award goes to the employer who has given a great deal of support to its
paralegals. During the luncheon, Linda McGirr of the Indianapolis office
was installed to the IPA board of directors, along with 15 other paralegals.
Brian Burdick and Bonnie Lewis of the Indianapolis office and Savannah
Robinson of the Fort Wayne office also attended the luncheon.



